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Refno.: SGS_DP 24-25/05E
4" November, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on Changing Winter School Uniform (Academic Year 2024-2025)

Students should wear winter school uniform starting from 2" December, 2024 (Monday). There will
be a transition period from 18" November (Monday) to 28" November (Thursday) and your child is
allowed to wear either summer or winter school uniforms depending on the weather during this period .
However, students should wear the complete set of uniform following the guidelines stated on p.6-9

of the handbook no matter they wear the summer or winter uniform to school.

If Hong Kong Observatory issues a "Cold Weather Warning," or if the temperature drops to 10
degrees Celsius or below (as announced by television or radio stations), students may wear a plain

dark blue or plain black down jacket.

Besides, students will collect the winter uniform which they ordered from the school uniform supplier
at school on 12" November, 2024 (Tuesday). Please remind your child to bring the order form and

the money to collect the school uniform.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. WONG Wai-ip, the Discipline Master, at
27776289.

Yours faithfully,
HO To

Acting Principal



Ref. No. : SGS DP24-25/05E

Dear Acting Principal,

I acknowledge the arrangements and requirements for changing the winter school uniform and I will

ensure my child to comply.

Name of Student

Class and Class No.

Signature of Parent / Guardian

Name of Parent / Guardian

Date




